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Original: English
N O T I C E


The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the Permanent Missions and, on instructions from the Chair of the Committee on Hemispheric Security, hereby wishes to inform that the following meetings scheduled for February 28th and March 1st, 2005, have been cancelled:

· CSH Working Group on the Inter-American Convention to Facilitate Disaster Assistance and FONDEM

· CSH Ad Hoc Working Group to formulate recommendations on natural disasters to the Organization and its subsidiary bodies 

· CSH Working Group to Conclude the Analysis of the Legal and Institutional Relationship between the OAS and the Inter-American Defense Board

· Committee on Hemispheric Security 
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